
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

14 March 2023 
 

 

Leanne Hughson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Energy Safe Victoria 
 
Sent via email: Andrew.Padanyi@energysafe.vic.gov.au 
 

 

 

Dear Ms Hughson 

I refer to your letter dated 25 January 2023 in relation to the review of Memorandum of 
Understanding (MoU) between Energy Safe Victoria and the Australian Energy Regulator. 

I confirm that the Australian Energy Regulator is satisfied with the operation of the MoU 
between our agencies, and that changes to its terms are not required at this time. 

I further consent to the publication of your letter and this reply on Energy Safe Victoria’s 
website (alongside the MoU) and note that we will do the same on our own website. 

Thank you to the Energy Safe Victoria team for leading the review of the MoU, I look forward 
to the ongoing collaboration between our two agencies. 

If you like to discuss this matter further, please contact Ms Karen Krist, on (02) 9102 4007 or 
via email karen.krist@aer.gov.au.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Anthea Harris 
CEO 
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